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Adamsdown Reception Newsletter 14.12.2020
Dear Parents, 
As this school term comes to an end, we would like take the time to thank you all for your support and wish you all a peaceful, safe and happy holiday.  

Dates:
Face to face teaching ends on Tuesday 15th December. 
Online Learning activities are provided for Wed 16th, 17th and 18th on our class pages on the school website. https://www.adamsdownprimarycardiff.co.uk
Term starts back for pupils on Tuesday 5th January. 

Reminders:
Please be prompt at the school gate:
Start of day: gates open at 8.45am and close at 8.55am
End of day: gates open at 2.15pm

PE days: Could children please wear PE kits to school on their PE day.
                     Sun - Monday                  Moon - Tuesday

Water bottles: Please can children bring a bottle of water to school each day.

Over the holidays we would like the children to have a well-deserved break. Have fun, play games, watch films, read stories, go for wintery walks and enjoy your time together. We look forward to seeing you all in the New Year. 
Thanks again for your support, 
Reception Team 
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